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  From the   Principal’s Desk. 

Dear Parents, 

With all the rain we have been having, 

Inter High Athletics has been moved to 

MONDAY 6 MARCH.   The meeting will 

start at 08h00 until 15h00.   Pupils should 

be back at school at approximately 16h00.   

Buses will leave school at 06h45  so pupils 

must be at school on time. 

A reminder to parents that should your 

child be absent from school for a test, a 

doctor’s note is required when they 

return.   Please check the diary in this 

regard. 

This coming weekend we are competing in 

the  PUK series against Hoërskool 

Goudrif at home – hockey, netball and 

rugby will all be involved.   All Grade 8 

pupils not taking part must be at school in 

full school uniform to support the school.   

The matches will end at 13h30.     We 

encourage all parents to come and support 

the teams in what promises to be a 

wonderful days sport at school.  

CAREER EVENING  -  Please note that 

our Career Exhibition will take place on 

Thursday 2 March at 17h00 – 18h30 in the 

Vatican.    It is compulsory for all Grade 11 

and 12 learners to attend this exhibition. 

SCHOOL GOVERNING BODY 

ELECTIONS    A reminder of our School 

Governing Body Elections which will take 

place on Wednesday 1 March at 18h30 in 

the School Hall.    Should there be no 

quorum, the election will take place on 

Thursday 2 March at 18h30. 

We have 2 Vacancies on our School 

Governing Body.  Should you be interested  

in  making yourself available for election 

and wish to be nominated, please contact 

Mr Rooyakkers at the school for the 

necessary nomination forms.   Nominations 

can also take place on the evening of this 

election from 18h00. 

The school has employed a full time 

Biokineticist to assist our pupils 

participating in sport.   This is a free 

service to pupils.  Should parents or the 

public wish to make use of her services, 

they may contact her at the school.  

Medical Aid rates are charged and may be 

claimed back from the Medical Aid. 

 Thank you for your continued support 

           J V CERONIO 

 

AFRIKAANS TUITION: 

Professional Afrikaans Tuition – 

specialising in Afrikaans since 2013.     

Grades 1 – 12.     Maths and Geography 

also offered.                             

References available.                          

Contact privateturorjhb@wixsite.com     

or   060 642 2304 
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